
PLEASE TAKE NOTE:

• We will close the Christmas season with a
special Eucharist celebrating of the Feast of
the Epiphany at 7pm this Monday 6th
January in our Cyber Chapel.

• There will be no Vespers or Compline this
Monday, due to the Epiphany service, but
otherwise the Daily Prayer Liturgies will
continue as normal through the summer
holiday period, so long as we have enough
people available to host them.

• Our preacher for the Epiphany liturgy and
for next Sunday’s liturgy will be our pastor,
Nathan Nettleton, although since he will be
on leave, the second one has been pre-
recorded.

• Nathan is on leave until 18th January, apart
from reappearing for the Epiphany worship
service. For pastoral matters, people are
encouraged to contact members of the Host
Group. In an emergency, Nathan will be
contactable on his mobile.


